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TO: Darrell White, Interim Director, P

o

THROUGH: Wes Byne, P.E., Director of Utilitie

FROM: Tate Horton, Construction Engineer

SUBJECT: Hicks Water Treatment Plant Filter #4 Rehabilitation
Contract Amendment for Additional Engineering Services

The Augusta Utilities Department (AUD) is requesting approval of a contract amendment to the current
Ardurra Group, Inc. Purchase Order (PO# 23AUA199) to perform additional engineering services required
for the Hicks Water Treatment Plant Filter #4 Rehabilitation project. These additional services are needed
due to the original engineering services fees being used when Filter #3 failed. These additional services
will be used for the rehabilitation of Filter #4. The amendment request is for an additional fee of $44,400.00.

AUD recommends approving the change order, so Ardurra Group, Inc may proceed with the proposed
scope of work,

cc; Chad Hendrix, P.E.
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